
Eve O'Sullivan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Magnus Amajirionwu 
14 August 2018 10:16 
Peters, Anne 
Eve O'Sullivan 
RE: [External] Tipperary Closed Landfill 

Dear Anne, 

Thanks for the response. The AA screening report wodd be assessed in due course. 

Meanwhile, can you please forward die following to the Agency: 

Updated copy of Tier 3 risk assessment for the site including results of all monitoring events carried out from 201 1 
to date. 

Documentation in respect of the Qualified Person's professional body, having regard to the Code of Practice. 

Kind regards 

From: Peters, Anne [mailto:anne.peters@tipperarycoco.ie] 
Sent: 10 August 2018 16:40 
To: Magnus Amajirionwu 
Cc: McKenna, Kieran; Bernie Guinan; James O'NeilI 
Subject: RE: [External] Tipperary Closed Landfill 

Dear Magnus, 

In reply to your email below: 

I have prepared a new AA for the proposed development. Please tind attached. On reviewing the AA that was prepared in 
2011 the stream flow direction was misreported and did not represent the actual stream flow on the ground. This AA was 
based on just one round of environmental monitoring. The new AA attached is based on environmental monitoring 
carried out over a number of years and the correct direction of stream flow. 

I request that that you review the AA attached and that the recommendations from the review of the previous AA 
submitted be set aside. This AA was based on information that was not factually correct. 

I have also attached the documentation in respect of the Qualified Person, James O'Neill , having regard to the Code of 
Practice. 

Hard copy to  follow in the post. 
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Slan, 
Anne Peters, 
Acting Senior Executive Engineer, 
Environment Section, 
Tipperary County Council, 
County Hall, 
Clonmel, 
Co. Tipperary. 
Phone number 0761065000 

Emrrtro nment 

. - - - - -_ - - - _- - - . - _ -  - - 
From: Magnus Arnajirionwu [mailto:M.ArnaiirionwuBepa.ie] 
Sent: 28 June 2018 16:04 
To: O’Neill, Marion 
Cc: Peters, Anne 
Subject: [External] Tipperary Closed Landfill 

Dear Marion, 

I refer to your letter of 4“’April 2018. 

You had indicated in the later to contact the Agency again at the elid of April with an update. 

Cali you please fonvard an update on the following: 

A hill Natura Iinpact Statement to be prepared and submitted to the Agency. 

Reviewed copy of Tier 1, 2 and 3 risk assessment for the sire. 

* Documentation in respect of the Qualified Person, Chris Croiiiii, having regard to the Code of Practice. 

Thanks and kind regards 

Magnus 

------- 
Dr. Magnus U. Anajirioiiwu 
Scicntif ic Officer 
Office o f  Environmental Sustainability 
Eiivironmental Protection Agency, 
johnstown Castle, Wexford, Irelaiid 

T. +353 539160600 I E. a.inavnus@epa.ie 
www.epa.ie 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - poslmastemeDa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Ahlency. 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit htb://www. symanteccloud. com 

Comhairle Contae Thiobraid Arann 
Tipperary County Council 
www.ti ppera rvcoco.ie 

Tipperary Counly Council Disclaimer 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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